
December 28, 2006 

 

Laura, 

 

That would be fine with me. The trips start March 18 

and they do trips weekly, it looks like. The first 2 

trips in April are the "Waterpocket Fold", which looks 

great (www.ecohike.com/fold.htm). If we sign up before 

the end of the year, we get a discount (2006 prices 

instead of 2007 prices). Waterpocket Fold is the 

longest and most expensive trip - 6 days, $1375 (2006) 

$1445 (2007). I prefer a trip without "exposure" which 

I think means that you will be on trails where if you 

make a misstep you could fall to your death. They 

don't use "exposure" in the description of this trip, 

but: 

 

"This trip is rated from moderate to challenging. It 

will include one day when we move camp. The hike into 

our first camp is 5 miles. This day is a challenging 

way to start the trip; it includes an 800' descent 

with a steep pitch. The hike out of our second and 

last camp is six miles." 

 

I am willing. 

 

Steve 

 

 

 

--- laura barden <lauragrace56@yahoo.com> wrote: 

 

> Hey Steve 

>     

>   Would you consider an early spring hiking trip??? 

>     

>   I was looking over the schedule for 2007 and was 

> wondering????  Spring would be a better time for me, 

> early that is, like early April.  What do you think? 

>     

>   Laura 


